
16th December 2022

This week at Nursery . . .
We have had a fun-filled and festive week at nursery!  We have
been continuing with our Christmas crafts and boxes have started
to be sent home this week - we hope you like all the lovely
creations the children have made.

We have been learning all about the real meaning of Christmas,
enjoying nativity stories at collective worship times, making
pictures of the scene at the stable and exploring the small world
Nativity set.

On Friday, the children really enjoyed the Christmas party. There
was magic, dancing, games and party food! The children really
liked singing Christmas songs at the concert for all of our families.

Thank you for not taking photos/recordings on the day, we have
uploaded lots onto Tapestry. A polite reminder that anything on
Tapestry must not be shared on social media. Thank you for your
cooperation with this.



The children were so excited to see the snow at the weekend, and it also came to nursery this week
too! The children wrapped up warm and explored the fake snow (from a snow machine) and their
faces were just magical!  We have needed to warm up a little bit with all the snow and ice so we
have enjoyed some hot chocolate and marshmallows and lots of party games and dancing to
Christmas music too!

Please note:

We are open next week from Monday 19th to Wednesday 21st. If you are planning to send your child
in, please provide a packed lunch for them as the dinner hall will be closed. If you could give staff a
heads up if they will/won’t be in that would be helpful.

We look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023! This is a school inset day so
the children will need a packed lunch on this day too.

We would like to wish you all a fabulous Christmas, and a very happy new year, filled with lots of joy
and laughter!

From the Next Steps Team x


